
 

Action Taken Report on Feedback 

The feedback of students, teachers, parents and alumni, on the 

changed curriculum, for all the classes was recorded. The feedback 

was taken year wise and semester wise for UG and PG. The year on 

which the syllabus was changed, was taken into consideration. The 

feedback reports were prepared very systematically, considering all 

the points in the questionnaire. The statistical data indicates clearly 

the feedback on the curriculum. The feedback report is also 

uploaded on the website of the college. 

The action on this feedback has been taken by discussing and 

focusing the feedback in the respective meetings of teachers, 

students, parents and alumni. It was informed to students, teachers, 

parents and alumni to forward the written suggestions for further 

action .All the teachers were informed by the principal to 

communicate with the board of studies of their respective subject 

and forward the suggestions of the students, teachers, parents and 

alumni. 

                            

 

                                              

                                                   

 

       


